
14. Who to contact for further informa�on.  

 

If you would like to contact NGCA Ducklings Pre-school, our telephone number 

during session is 01376 348414.  

 

Our Supervisor is Julie Cook and the SENCo is Chris Saunders.  

 

Alterna-vely, you can send an email to our administrator: 

DucksAdmin@ngca.org.uk 


